
Change in your 
banking hours.
All branches will close at 1:00 pm on Tuesday 16th

March, 2021 to facilitate a staff meeting.

Your regular banking hours will resume on Wed 17th

Mar, 2021 from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Follow our easy step by step 
guides on bb.scotiabank.com

Reminder: 
Your everyday banking activities are easy and safe when you 
Use Scotia OnLine Banking or the Scotia Caribbean app to 
transfer money, pay your bills, top up mobile and more!


